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Statement on Revenue Projections: Wisconsin Economy gets Stronger 
 

 

Madison… Assembly Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement after the 

release of revenue projections from the Wisconsin Department of Revenue. 

 

“Today Wisconsin residents should feel even more confident that our state is headed in the right 

direction.  The latest revenue projections show the state budget is balanced and continues to have a 

surplus. 

 

“Consumer confidence is on the rise as seen by the increase in sales tax revenues.  It’s clear that 

returning taxpayer dollars to the rightful owners can help grow the economy. 

 

“This report is another indication that our budget reforms are paying off for the state as our economy 

continues to get stronger.  The state unemployment rate is the lowest since 2008, tens of thousands of 

new businesses have been created, and more people are finding work. 

 

“We will continue to be good stewards of taxpayer dollars and manage the state finances with a 

conservative approach.” 
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